
Email from the office of Nick Boles MP

18 January 2013

Dear Mr. Dexter,

Thank you for your helpful response. I have had the opportunity to read your essay.

Nick supports the Government on same-sex marriage and says that he understands that
this is a contentious issue, with passionate arguments on both sides, and that he has the
greatest respect for all those who are against it.

Kind regards,

Hayyan Ayaz Bhabha
Parliamentary Assistant & Researcher | Office of Nick Boles MP


